
 

Struggling re food, finances or other 
difficulties 

 

If there are concerns about  
 
❖ your finances,  
❖ struggling to pay for food or 
❖  any other difficulties  

 
please contact the school by phoning or emailing  
Mrs Buchanan on 
hslw@guildfordgrove.surrey.sch.uk. 
 
There are charities and community organisations 
who we can refer to.  
 
Mrs Buchanan is also available to support with 
parenting by phone or video calls with you and 
your child.  
 
If there is a home learning concern then please 
contact the class teacher by using Seesaw or the 
year group email.  
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